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Traffic Advisory 

 
Rabbit Road Pavement Preservation 

  
Santa Fe–The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will begin the final stage of a 
pavement preservation project on Rabbit Road from the Waldorf School to the west end of Rabbit Road 
as it enters the Rancho Viejo property on October 2, 2014.   
  
There will be intermittent one lane closures on Rabbit Road starting at 8:30 AM to 7:00 PM.  This 
pavement preservation work is anticipated to be completed October 4, 2014, weather permitting.   
  
Intermountain Slurry Seal is the contractor for this project. 
  
Drivers are urged to proceed through the work zone with caution, observe traffic control signs and obey 
speed limits.  Updates on this project will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s 
road advisory website, www.nmroads.com 
  

### 
  
For more information, contact Rosanne Rodriguez, NMDOT District Five Public Information 
Officer at 505-995-7704 or by email at rosanne.rodriguez@state.nm.us.  
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